Tammy Hodgman

From: Tammy Hodgman

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 2:25 PM **To:** 'seamus@themainewire.com'

Subject: FW: Pride Event

Dear Mr. Othot,

This email serves as the statutory 5-day acknowledgement of your information request and our response. The Town did not fund any part of the pride event on June 2nd held at the Town Hall gymnasium and parking areas.

Thank you,

Tammy Hodgman

Executive Assistant and Website Coordinator | tahodgman@windhammaine.us Town of Windham | Office of the Town Manager 8 School Road | Windham, ME 04062 | www.windhammaine.us Ph. 207.892.1907 | Fax 207.892-1910

PUBLIC HOURS: Monday 7:00-5:00 Tuesday 7:00-6:00 Wednesday 7:00-5:00 Thursday 7:00-4:00

NOTICE: Under Maine's Freedom of Access ("Right to Know") law, documents – including emails – in the possession of public officials about town business are considered public records. This means if anyone asks to see it, we are required to provide it. There are very few exceptions. We welcome citizen comments and want to hear from our constituents, but please keep in mind that what you write in an email is not private and will be made available to any interested party.

From: Barry A. Tibbetts <batibbetts@windhammaine.us>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 2:15 PM

To: Tammy Hodgman <tahodgman@windhammaine.us>

Subject: Fwd: Pride Event

Barry Tibbetts, MBA Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Seamus Othot < seamus@themainewire.com >

Date: June 3, 2024 at 1:41:44 PM EDT

To: "Barry A. Tibbetts" < batibbetts@windhammaine.us >, "Robert J. Burns"

<riburns@windhammaine.us>

Subject: Pride Event

Hi,

I am Seamus Othot, a reporter with The Maine Wire.

Please consider this email a FOAA request.

Was the Town of Windham involved in funding the "Together we Rise" pride event which was held at the town's town hall on Sunday, June 2, 2024? If so, how much money was allocated for the event?

Thank you.

-Seamus Themistocles Othot